
Key Stage One Reading Recommendations

At Knebworth School, we ensure that the books we read reflect Knebworth’s diverse community and are
inclusive in showing a broad range of characters and settings. We are constantly updating and adding to
our book collections so do let us know if you have some more titles you would like to add to the list!

Some great picture books we would like to recommend for our children who like shorter stories are:

Some great chapter books we would like to recommend for those children who like longer stories are:



Some lovely non-fiction books we recommend are:


